
CAB   PTSO   December 2017  Meeting 

Attendance: Board – Linda Reagan, Monica Gerard, Jim Baker, Liz Reid, Joanne 

Baker, and Brandy Anderson  

Missing – Dean Murray, Jeni Rolison, Leigh Ann Flickinger, and Brooke Balan    

General Attendees – Shannon Uhl & Becky Johnson            Staff: Dr. Joe  Hocking 

 

Treasury:  As of tonight, PTSO has ~$16,000. $900 profit to date from Firefly raffle 

ticket sales.      $3,470 brought in and all donated to Adopt-A-Holiday-Family 

Monica or Jim will send via ListServ a big thank you to all the families who donated 

for the “Holiday Family.” 

Teacher Support:  Caramel apples were given out to teachers in November; 

poinsettias to go out within 10 days; and on the 14th, there will be refreshments for 

the staff. 

Assessments:  Food:  homemade and/or subs, etc will be needed to feed teachers 

and volunteers for lunch those 2 Saturdays. Cases of water will need to go out for 

sign up donations. 

 

 

January 19, 2018 Winter Dance $6 tickets – More info to come 

 

Angie Cella to lead the 8th Grade Finale dance and celebration 

 

Link for the Designer Bag Bingo to buy tickets will be coming out this week.    

Sponsor letters are made and ready to go.  Game cards to be ordered soon. 

 

 

                        Next PTSO meeting slated for January 16, 2018 


